Novelo, Lilia

Subject:

FW: La Casita del Arroyo

From: < TDSeifert@aol.com>

Date: March 6, 2016 at 11:49:14 PM PST **To:** <mjomsky@cityofpasadena.net>

Cc: <<u>nrodriguez@cityofpasadena.net</u>>, <<u>hwormley@cityofpasadena.net</u>>, <kjames@cityofpasadena.net>

Subject: La Casita del Arroyo

Mark:

Please distribute to Mayor Tornek and the Council prior to Monday's meeting.

Re:Amending the Pasadena Municipal Code to allow alcohol service at La Casita del Arroyo.

Dear Honorable Mayor Tornek and Members of Pasadena's City Council:

On behalf of the La Casita Foundation's Board of Directors, we urge Council's approval of amending the Pasadena Municipal Code to allow alcohol service at La Casita del Arroyo. This has been an oversight in the code as the service of alcohol has been a tradition at La Casita since its beginning in 1933 and is an integral part of the revenue producing Human Services rental package.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Tom Seifert

Thomas D. Seifert Immediate Past President La Casita Foundation 626-577-6000 626-818-4580 cell